NIELIT Haridwar
NOTICE FOR STUDENTS  Date: 24/09/2019

It is hereby notified for information of all students that the training
classes will be suspended on September 26, 2019 and September 27, 2019
due to “PMGDISHA Examination”. Classes of all Levels will re-open from

'24

(Varun Mishra)
Head (TRG)

This issues with the approval of Director-in-Charge.

Copy To:

e Front Office Counsellor: for information to students and placing notice on Notice Board.
¢ Director-in-Charge: for kind information
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